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Dear Scott, Isaac and Callum
                                  I am writing to you to let you know how much I enjoyed the swan because you let me drive the boat.

Firstly, I really enjoyed driving the boat and going through the buoys while Scott guided me through the buoys. However I also liked learning about how the toilets worked.

Secondly, I liked putting up the sails even though it was hard work. Despite us being on the sea it felt like we were on land.

Finally, I liked the beds even if they were I bit cramped, fortunately I got used to it.

Yours sincerely Aidan
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